
 
 

Memorandum to: GRIF Steering Committee members, GRIF Trustee, Partner Entity, Executing Agency 

From: GRIF Secretariat 

Date: February 08, 2022 

Subject: Record of Decisions, GRIF, 2022 

 

Dear GRIF Steering Committee members, GRIF Trustee, Partner Entity and Executing Agency, 

 

We would hereby like to confirm the following decision:  

- The approval by the GRIF Steering Committee for the interim continuation of the Amerindian Land 
Titling (ALT) project from 1st January 2022 until the project extension is requested and a final 
decision is taken by the GRIF Steering Committee. During this interim period, a monthly 
expenditure of GY$ 2,460,000 is allowed to maintain the operations of the Project Management 
Unit (PMU).  

 

Kind regards,  

David Fernandez  

GGGI Guyana  

On behalf of GRIF Secretariat 


